
 
St Withburga Lane 

Dereham 

NR19 1ED 

 

  
 

BRI

GHT COLOURS 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
 

 

 

 Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 6th November. 

 

We would like children to wear bright colours if possible as we are 

close to Firework Night and this will cheer us all up as the weather 

worsens and the nights draw in. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1. 

 

Please note the correct money MUST be paid. Any overpayments will 

be a direct donation to the PTA.  

 

The PTA is working with the school to raise money for the much 

needed new interactive whiteboards for each classroom. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The PTA 


